
Question on Notice 
No. 495  

Asked on 30 March 2006  
 
Mr Wellington asked the Minister for Education and Minister for the Arts (Mr Welford) - 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to public schools in the electorate of Nicklin — What school facilities have 
been approved for upgrading and/or replacement at the date of this question and are yet to 
be completed? 
 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
A classroom upgrade at Burnside State High School has commenced with completion 
expected in August 2006. 
 
A number of preparatory year classroom upgrades are also scheduled for completion by 
January 2007 when the first prep intake commences. 
 
At Burnside State School a classroom is being refurbished for prep. 
 
At Chevallum State School, the existing preschool classroom is being extended to 
accommodate prep. 
 
At Nambour State School there will be a refurbishment of an existing classroom for the prep 
cohort. 
 
At Woombye State School, two classrooms are being refurbished to accommodate the prep 
students. 


